
Healthcare Savings Program
Oswego Community Unit School District 308 is partnering with Rush 
to encourage preventative care, the establishment of a patient-provider 
relationship, and expand access to affordable care for staff and their families.  
SD 308 staff enrolled in the PPO or HCA insurance plan and their enrolled 
dependents are eligible for reimbursement of co-insurance (out-of-pocket 
percentage) and deductible expenses for services provided by Rush employed 
providers and facilities, with the exception of the emergency room. 

How it Works:
1. SD 308 PPO or HCA benefit-enrolled participant visits 

a Rush provider or facility (other than the emergency 
room) and pays their co-insurance and/or deductible 
costs for the visit.

2. The staff member completes a form online and submits 
proof of the services and payment to the district.

3. A reimbursement is issued to the staff member for all 
approved costs paid out-of-pocket. 

 

Only Rush employed providers and facility charges 
are eligible for the program (check online for 

eligibility prior to utilization).
Wellness visits, and care for illness/injury are 

covered for reimbursement, including Urgent Care 
locations. Emergency room visits are NOT covered 

under this program. Requests for reimbursement cannot 
be made if the payment was from a Health Savings Account.

Program begins May 3, 2021.

For questions about the program, contact  
Glenn Campos at gcampos@sd308.org 
 or 630.636.3680.


